
Membership Application – Northwest Chapter, Studebaker Drivers Club 

Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Spouse/Partner’s Name:_____________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: __________________________________________________________ 

City: __________________________ State: _______________ Zip code: _____________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________ Is this a cell phone or landline? ______________ 

Email address: ______________________________________National Member #________________________ 

Your Studebaker vehicles (include year, model, and body style): ______________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Newsletter delivery preference: _________ by regular mail; ______ by email; or ________ both 

The NW Chapter of the SDC was organized in 1968 and is a chartered chapter of the national Studebaker 
Drivers Club, Inc. Membership to the NW Chapter is open to any member in good standing of the national 
Studebaker Drivers Club, Inc. who shares our mutual interest in the products and heritage of the 
Studebaker Corporation. You do not need to have a Studebaker to be a member, you just need to have an 
enthusiasm for Studebakers. 

Additional Optional Information (for our birthday notice list in the newsletter) 

Member’s Birthday: Month & Day (not year): _____________________________ 

Spouse/Partner’s Birthday: Month & Day (not year):________________________ 

*Membership dues for the NW Chapter are $25 per year.
*Note: Membership in the National Studebaker Drivers Club is required to join our Chapter.

NW Membership is for one year and includes a bi-monthly newsletter & the opportunity to 
see Studebakers & meet Studebaker owners.  
(Renewal dues are due by January 1st each year.) 

Send check payable to “Northwest Chapter, SDC” to: 
Tom Hart 
1267 Tucker Rd 
Unit 21 
Hood River, OR 97031 

Questions?  
Contact Membership Manager Brenda Ray Scott at studebakerdriversclubnorthwest@gmail.com, if have updates 
to your address or other contact information; or Tom Hart if have questions about membership dues. 
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